
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of The Parenting PATH, 
 
The Parenting PATH of Surry County (formerly known as Surry SCAN) is raising funds in order to 
assist in continuing and increasing our much-needed services, which help families with children 
at risk of child abuse and neglect. 
 
We are currently planning our annual fundraiser, The Parenting PATH Parade of Trees.  During 
this event, area civic groups, businesses, churches, and individuals donate decorated trees, 
wreaths, and Christmas items; each decorated according to the theme of their choice.  Between 
November 26 - December 1 items will be on display for auction at The Mount Airy Museum of 
Regional History in downtown Mt. Airy . The results are spectacular to see!   This silent auction 
is paired with a raffle for a week long stay Beach House in Cherry Grove, South Carolina.  The 
auction ends and the winning raffle ticket is drawn at the Parade of Trees event, which will be 
held from 6pm to 9:00pm on Saturday, December 1st, 2018. 
 
In order to make this fundraiser a success, we are asking for sponsorships from local businesses, 
individuals, civic and religious organizations.  By giving to this annual event, you’ll be supporting 
The Parenting PATH and helping us to prevent and treat child abuse in Surry County.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generous donation, which is tax deductible.  The Parenting PATH 
is a local 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, federal tax ID number 58-1443692.  
 
Please see the attached sponsorship information. All donors and sponsors will be recognized at 
our event.   Please feel free to share the attached Parade of Trees Pledge with any groups who 
would be interested in making a tree or item for the event. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamara Veit 
Director 
The Parenting PATH, Surry County 
336-391-4122 
 
 
  
 

1151 West Lebanon, Suite 200B, Mt. Airy, NC 27030 


